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Dear ADSSP and ADI-SSS grantees and collaborative partners,

The National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center is pleased to provide you with a new publication, Guide for 
Professionals on Practical Strategies for PWD Living Alone. The guide can be found at: https://nadrc.acl.gov/node/98

The purpose of this guide is to provide practical strategies that can be used to address certain prominent challenges 
that service providers face when working with individuals with dementia who live alone. The guide's content comes 
from a literature review to determine the state of the science and current practices implemented with individuals
who have dementia and live alone and interviews with subject matter experts who have experience with community 
programs or services for people with dementia who live alone. These expert interviews informed the strategies 
addressed in this guide.

Thank you,
National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
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